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Telephone: 09 839 0634. Email :  IR.Northern@police.govt.nz  
 

 

 

14th April 2022 
 
Ms Lynnette Stevens   
Email : fyi-request-18906aa5e87ba@requests.fyi.org.nz
 

Dear Ms Stevens 

REQUEST FOR OFFICIAL INFORMATION –REFERENCE IR-01-22-7685 

We refer to your correspondence dated 17th March 2022 requesting information held by 
Police relating to Aaron Stuckey and other related information. 

You may be aware that, under the Official Information Act 1982, we are required to 
respond to your information request within 20 working days.  This letter is to let you know 
that the collation and consultation we need to do on your request means that we need to 
extend the time limit for responding to you (in accordance with section 15A(1)(b) of the 
Official Information Act 1982). 

You can expect a response by 13th May 2022.  If you are not satisfied with our response or 
you have any questions, please contact IR.Northern@police.govt.nz. 

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision if you are not satisfied 
with Police’s response to your request. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Lee Cleaver 
Senior Project officer – Service Group 
Information Request Team 


